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Subscriptions Due 
 
You will find your 
subscription enclosed with 
this newsletter.  As renewal 
will be needed before you 
can partake in any future 
activities some members, 
such as those wishing to 
compete in the forthcoming 
ESSCC Catlins Rally will 
need to action their renewal 
promptly. 
 
The club will issue a receipt 
to use for your proof of 
membership until your new 
“credit card” type 
membership is printed and 
posted to you. 
 

2005/2006 Calendar 
 
Also enclosed is the 
2005/2006 Calendar of 
Events and list of Office 
Bearers etc.  You can keep 
this as a reference for 
events, but please 
remember that dates can 
change.  Any changes will 
be posted on the website 
and in newsletters. 
 

Data Collection 
 
Please fill in the data 
collection items on the 
renewal form.  We are keen 
to have as many email  

 
addresses as possible, as 
this is a more effective way 
to communicate with you, 
and it is very cost effective 
for the club. 
 

Club Officials 
 
With the AGM and election 
of officers coming in 
October, it is timely to 
remind members to think 
about positions in the club.  
There is still a need for 
Stewards, Competitor 
Relations Officers, Clerk of 
Course, so if there are any 
members who have 
previously raced and wish to 
return something back to the 
sport, please make yourself 
known to Paul Rosel or 
Wendy Jenks. 

 
Trophies 
 
With the AGM looming 
please be advised that 
members with returnable 
trophies will be contacted so 
they can be collected for 
engraving.  It would be a 
great help if you would clean 
them prior to return. 
 

Track Hires 
 
Our Track Hires have 
undergone a major review to 
bring the conditions into the  

 
21st century, and to more 
properly reflect the costs 
and fairness to members.  
Users outside club members 
will pay more, and there is a 
new structure for other 
clubs, users, and corporate 
users have a new 
agreement.  Thanks to Keith 
Douglas for his tireless work 
on this, and Board member 
Alex Wilson for his 
expertise. 
 

Monthly Club Nights 
 
The future of monthly Club 
Nights is under review.  
Your Executive meets every 
second Monday in the 
month, and we also held a 
Club Night on the first 
Monday of each month.  
With attendance from 
members waning to 
between one and five 
people turning up outside 
Committee members we 
have only been holding Club 
Nights over the summertime 
but even these are not well 
enough attended in the 
Executive’s opinion.  Let’s 
have some discussion and 
feedback about what you 
think before we decide what 
to do. 
 

 


